
Dear Students, Parents & Carers,  

I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to our entire school community for the tremendous effort you 

have put into enabling remote and flexible learning for our children. The transition to remote and 

flexible learning has been very fast and all of us have been learning very quickly how to best adapt to 

the new model. I appreciate how flexible everyone has been to keep their childõs education 

happening during this term. Please continue to work closely with your childõs teacher and remember to 

make the most of everyday tasks that present òteachable momentsó.  

I also appreciate that for some families flexible and remote learning combined with social isolation can 

be difficult. Our staff will work with you to try to reduce the difficult times. Please reach out for 

assistance. Additionally remember that your NDIS package can be adapted to support your child 

during this time. If you have one, we encourage you to contact your case manager to look at 

alternative ways to utilise your NDIS package.  

To assist in making the most of your contact with your childõs teacher we ask that you observe some 

family protocols.  

Family Protocols ð Remote Learning Communication with Staff  

1. Make contact with the class teacher by phone or text between 9 ð 11am.  

2. Teachers will respond to your emails within one workday.  

3. Your childõs teacher may request to have phone contact with your child. We ask that 

you be present during the phone conversation.  

4. The school will be sending additional work home to you. Most of the time this will be by 

the school bus. Please observe social distancing when collecting the items.  

5. If you have any concerns please contact the school office to speak with myself, Alesha 

or another member of the leadership team.  

 

Within this newsletter, we have included a variety of photos highlighting how 

families are embracing flexible and remote learning. We encourage all families to 

contribute a photo demonstrating what learning from your home looks like to 

you.  
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To say it has been a busy time for Principals 

around Australia is an understatement !  It has 

been a very challenging time as they try to 

develop new systems to accommodate 

Students and Staff undertaking remote 

learning / teaching.  The school holidays were 

virtually non -existent for Matt but luckily we had 

some very special ôtherapistsõ at school last 

week who where able to impart their wisdom to 

him.  We also stocked up 

on ôessentialsõ to help us 

get through the days at 

school!  



What an active group Room 8 students are!  

In Term 1 they loved exploring the climbing equipment on the basketball court, challenging 

themselves to walk across the nets, hang from the bars and climb up the ladders.  

On Wednesdays they started swimming at the Warragul pool and have been learning to do a 

pin drop entry up the deep end with April. They also rode bikes on Fridays.  

After all these activities, they starting practicing yoga and relaxation with Sharon. This involved 

lying down listening to an App, focusing on breathing and relaxing bodies and minds.  

Even though learning at home is very different, Bev and Sharon are helping the students to 

stick their schedule as much as possible - with some tweaking of course!  The students (and 

Parents/Carers) are doing an amazing job!  

 
** TRY YOGA AT HOME ** 

If you would like to try Yoga with your 

student you can try the Smiling Min ds 

App (it is FREE and can be accessed on 

your phone or computer.  You can also 

check out CosmicKidsYoga  on YouTube.  

Yoga is a great way to de -stress busy 

minds (and provides a nice break for 

parents)  


